
 

Ignatius of Loyola Episode 3: An Angel of Light 12.

OLD IGNATIUS (CONT'D)
Íñigo wandered back to his cave,
perplexed at how such a beautiful
apparition could be so...evil.

11 INT. CAVE - CONTINUOUS 11

086 YOUNG IGNATIUS
(kneeling down)

Lord, I return to you.

087 CHRIST
Ignatius, where were you?

088 YOUNG IGNATIUS
Lord, Jesus! You are here, in my
cave?

089 CHRIST
I have been here all along,
Ignatius. I was waiting for you.
Where have you been? I need you to
return to your exercises.

090 YOUNG IGNATIUS
Oh, yes Lord, I- uh- I will
continue my penances. Where is my
uh- ah, my flail, here it is.

091 CHRIST
(staying Ignatius's hand)

No, Ignatius. Your penances are
harming you. You don't need to harm
yourself, you need exercise.
Spiritual exercise. No more
flogging. Did I not say that when
you are fasting and doing penance
to make it appear as if you are
not? Cut your hair and nails. Clean
yourself up. Then return, and work
on yourself.

MUSIC FADES IN THROUGH DIALOGUE:

092 CHRIST
A Saint is someone who loves me,
and brings others to me. Examine
yourself. And the way to become a
Saint will become clear to you.

093 YOUNG IGNATIUS
Examine myself... Spiritual
exercise... Yes, Lord. I shall!
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